



8050 SW WARM SPRINGS STREET SUITE 200 TUALATIN, OR 97062 TEL 503.612.4400 FAX 503.612.4401 www.gvnw.com

June 20, 2017

Mr. Steven V. King Executive Director and Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission PO Box 47250, MS: 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: UT-170010

Dear Mr. King:

As requested by Staff please find the page title, "2017 CAF ICC Data Collection for "Test Period 7/1/14 - 6/30/2018 Post True-up Filing."

On behalf of Skyline Telecom, Inc., GVNW herein files with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission such data.

Please contact me at 503-612-4410 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

James Rennard

Attachments

cc: Skyline Telecom, Inc.